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We are pleased to be welcoming fans 

back to Woodhorn Lane

Please help us to keep everybody safe 

by following this guidance when 

attending our ground.

@ashingtonafc @Ashington_FC
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Entry to matches
Entry to matches will be by advanced tickets (including season 

tickets) initially. Please do not come to Woodhorn Lane without first 

having purchased a ticket unless we have specifically advertised that 

there are “on the day sales” available.

Track & Trace
All tickets purchased online will be scanned on entry which will 

ensure your visit is automatically recorded for Track & Trace 

purposes.

Season ticket holders in attendance will be recorded against our 

membership database.

Any spectators attending via “on the day sales” will be required to 

complete a check in via the evePASS app which can be downloaded to 

any smartphone. A barcode will be available at the entrance to scan 

for this.

Good hygiene / hand sanitiser
Hand sanitiser is available throughout the building and we encourage 

all visitors to use this.
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Toilet access
Toilets will be open on the ground floor of the building and these will 

be checked and cleaned regularly. Please adhere to social distancing 

when using these facilities and follow the one way signs to exit the 

building.

Access to bar / main stand
Access to the bar will be via the main internal staircase, as well as  

clearly marked entry doors from the main stand. There is a one way 

system in place upstairs in the clubhouse, with a single exit to the 

main stand from the bar area. We would encourage contactless 

payment where possible for all transactions at the bar.

Seating / stands
Certain seats in the main stand have been marked as not in use. 

There is a number of single and double seats available for 

spectators, but please adhere to social distancing guidance.

The seated stand at the far side of the ground will not be accessible 

for matches.


